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UNITED STATES L
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WAS' IINGTON, D._ C. 20555

June 29, 1979

Ms. Judy Danielson

American Friends Service Committee

1432 Lafayette Street IN RESPONSE REFER
Denver, CO 80218 TO FOIA-79-141

Dear Ms. Danielson:

This is response to your letter dated April 6, 1979, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, copies of daily
briefing papers and reports regarding emission data on particulate
matter and gamma radiation at the Three Mile Island Nuclear Generating
Station Unit 2 for March 28 and 29, 1979. ~

The enclosed report, "Title List-Publicly Available Documents-Three Mile
Island Unit 2-Docket 50-320" and the attached printouts identify those
records subject to your request on the Unit 2 Reactor which have been
disclosed publicly as of June 20, 1979. These records have been plac..
in Docket File 50-320 at the NRC Public Document Room (PDR), 1717 H
Street, N.W., Washington, D.C. 20555 where they are available for public
.nspection and copying. The charge for reproducing these records is
eight cents ($0.08) per page, as specified in 10 CFR 9.14(a) of the
Commission's regulations. Copies can be obtained by writing directly to
vhe POR.  You will be billed directly by the PDR Reproduction Contractor,
Potomac Research, Inc.

The records responsive to your request are contained in the post-incident
section of the report and printouts. Specific reference should be made
to categories P, Q, and R. Please note specifically the environmental

and radiological logs listed on p. 101.

This completes action on your request.

J. M. Feltur, Director
Division Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosures: As stated
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